
  

 

 

 

 

 www.environment-agency.gov.uk/          www.visitanglianwaterways.org 

UPDATED  
NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    For approximately 6 weeks  
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:    All locations on the River Nene 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 

Please be aware the weed boat work on the River Nene is being 
extended over the next few weeks. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

This notice will be rescinded once the works have been completed. 

 

For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 
03708 506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for 
the Nene Waterways team. 

Katherine Briscombe  
Waterways Manager  
2 September 2022 

Please take extra care when 
passing the weed boat and be 
prepared for potential slight delays 
in passing. 
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